
      

 

 

 

 

 

Brough Primary School 

Springfield Avenue  

Brough 

E.Yorkshire 

HU15 1AE 

Telephone: (01482) 667352 

Email: brough.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Web: www.broughprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs H Shepherdson 

18th June 2024 

Dear parent/carer, 

Your child has been picked to play in a 7-a-side football tournament at South Hunsley School (4G pitches) 

on Tuesday 25th June 2024. The event will begin at 4pm and is expected to finish at approximately 5.15pm. 

We would kindly ask you to make arrangements to get your child to and from the venue.  

The children will need to wear their shin pads and trainers/boots as well as bringing a pair of black or white 

football shorts and football socks if they already own some (a school football shirt will be provided on the 

day). Please also provide a small snack and water bottle too. 

Please sign and return the permission slip as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Miller 

PE Coordinator 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

South Hunsley Football tournament – Tuesday 25th June 2024 

I give permission for _____________________________________ to attend the 7-a-side football 

tournament at South Hunsley and will make transport arrangements. 

Signed _____________________________ 

Emergency contact details _________________________________________________ 
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